Minutes of Meeting

Pathway Committee Bla JUL 30 AM 8: 25

October 15, 2014
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Jim Kelliher, Bob Woodill, Brendan
Sullivan, Brendan Recupero (alt) and Pam Brake (alt). The meeting was held in the Planning
Office.

Bills

Tibbetts Engineering $9,341.02
Horsley Witten $3,110.20

Member Kelliher moved to pay the bill. The motion was approved 7-0.
Town Center Path and Forest Street
Phase 2A:

Member Cafferty moved to file a Scenic Road application with the Planning Board for the phase
24 section of work on Forest Street. The motion was approved 7-0.

Lopes is continuing the boardwalk construction and the railings will be finished soon. There is
an issue with the wrong trees being planted in the field along the paved section of path near
Circuit Street. Lopes has agreed to shift the existing trees and plant 6 apple trees along the
pathway as required in the plans.

The committee discussed striping the bike path to match the first phase of pathway. Though no
one particularly likes the appearance of the bike path with lines there was thought that the lines
improved safety. Member Cadman moved to have the pathway striped. The motion was
approved 4-2 with Members Staples and Woodill voting against.

Phase 2B: Horsley Witten has recommended the plans include shallow sidewalk cross drains in
place of the proposed drop inlets so that the construction does not interfere with existing water
lines beneath the sidewalk. Grading and Drainage has been finalized. The Board reviewed the
final plans.

Member Cafferty moved to approve the final plan set and have Horsley Witten prepare and
application with Conservation. The motion was approved 7-0.

22 Forest Street

ANR plan for the property at 22 Forest Street is complete and an application has been filed with



the Planning Board.

Future Pathway

CPC applications for the Gaffield to Town Center and the Simon Hill pathway were filed with
CPC for the 10/15/15 deadline.

Member Palzkill moved to close the meeting at 8:30. The motion was approved 7-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on July 29, 2015.
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